
[image: ]Good morning everyone! 
I am SO excited to introduce you to my friend, AMIRA! 
 
AMIRA is my Artificial Intelligence friend. She is a 1:1 Reading Tutor for your child! As a result of our current Independent Learning situation, Houghton Mifflin Harcourt has provided AMIRA access FREE to all of our K-3 students starting now and going through the Summer. Yes, that means for Summer Reading!  You may use these stories to add to reading logs as well.
 
WHY is this so AWESOME? This means that while teachers can’t have a daily Guided Reading session with your child, they can STILL receive the benefits of Guided Reading at HOME and teachers can monitor their progress!
 
If you aren’t excited yet…check out this quick video introduction. https://youtu.be/vl1CbsUF0oI  
 
I will be sending usernames to you individually! EVERYONE’S password is 123456  Go ahead and log into amiralearning.com and give it a try.
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